Re: BOS Meeting ow Jan. 25th, 2021 at 1:30 pmy
Deaw Mendocino- County Boawrd of Supervisors,
Congratulations to-all Boawd of Supervisors, Bothv new and incumlbent!

We are disturbed to- see the changes inthe Final Draft of Item 3b-which removes cannabis cultivation protections from
owr rural residential Neighborhoods.

Agenda item 3b-would remove protectiony for neighborhoods.

o Allows Exparusiow of Medical and Recreational Carnnabis in neighborhoods:

100 sq.ft becomes 6 planty. 200 sq. ft. becomes 12 planty

* Removes Setbocks for neighboring grows
* Removes requirement for recreational conmabis being groww in av structire

We hawve been here before and ave disturbed to-have to-be back repeatedly to- maintain the protections we've worvked so-
hawd for.

Last Februawy 25th at the BOS, neighbors had to-fight agairst a proposal to-expand personal grows from 100 squawe
feet to-6 planty.

We believed this issue; hawing been thoroughly debated by the public and the Board had finally beew settled and we
could go-back to-enjoying our neighbovhoods. Please do-not keep putting us through this:

If the restrictions ow squowre footage and the baw ow outdoor growing in owr neighborhoods iy removed; it will have
the effect of eliminating the Surset and Exclusion gones. AW of our work to-protect residential quality of life will be lost.

How oftenv do-we hawe to-fight to- maintain the protectiony we've worked so-hawd to-get? We awe not asking for new
protections; but only asking to-keep curvent protections in place:

We hawe worked for years to-protect our neighborhoods from conunercial canmnalbis operations. We appreciate the
protections we do-have:

The Boawd of Supervisors has recogniged the impacts of comumercial connabis operations v residential neighbovhoods
which is why we have protections and regulations invplace. Please do- not dismantle them.

We appreciate that the Boowd hay covnsistently stood up for neighborhoods and ask yow to-do- so-again.
Sincerely,

Johw and Deb-Attaway



